
Randolph Forest Commission 

Record of Discussion 

September 7, 2016 

 

Members Present: John Scarinza 

Alternates Present: David Willcox 

 There being no quorum and no minutes from the last meeting of the 
Commission (because the meeting in August was, as usual, the annual Forest Day 
event,) no action was taken to convene the session.  

 The following matters were discussed: 

 The receipt of a very generous thank-you note from Katie Stuart for the 
presentation in her honor made during the Forest Day; 

 Dan Vaillancourt’s request to be able to drive his truck into the Community 
Forest during hunting season on the grounds that he is now disabled and would be 
otherwise unable to hunt; 

 Invoices relating to matters previously approved by the Commission: 

(a) From LandVest for June    $1553.20 

   “           “   for July     $2092.32 

  (For stewardship activities on the Community Forest) 

  (b From Kel-log       $6028.75 

        $ 982.50 

(For maintenance on Pond of Safety Road and moving   temporary 
bridges and culverts to Farrar Farm for storage) 

(c) From Bernie Waugh     $ 548.72 

        $ 548.07 

(For reviewing successive drafts of the maple tapping lease)  
     


